
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

  

Week 9 
Dec 4 - 8   Swimming Program  
Dec 8 -      Yr6 + PMI 5-6 

Assembly 9:10am 
Dec 8 - Students wear silly socks 

as we reached our can 
drive donation target 

Dec 8 -      Yr6 Fun Day 
Dec 8 -      6pm Choir singing 

at Bonnells Bay 
 
Week 10  
Dec 14 -    K-4 Movie excursion 
Dec 14 -    Yr6 Farewell 
Dec 15 -    Last day - Students 
 

2024 Dates 
Jan 30 - Feb 2 - Uniform Shop 

open - 10:30-1pm 
 
Feb 1 - Students in Years 1-6 

return to school 
 
Feb 1 and Feb 2 - Kindergarten 

Best Start Days 
 
Feb 5 - Kindergarten First Day 
 
Feb 6 - Kindergarten Photo Day 
 
Feb 8 - Swimming carnival for all 

students turning 8 years 
or older 

 
Information, Updates and Events 
Department of Education Parent App, 

Facebook and the School Website. 
 

Contact the school via email or by phoning 
49 731435 or 49731533 

Email:  
morisset-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: 
www.morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

TERM 4 - Week 9 - December 6, 2023 

Friday December 8  
Yr6 Assembly and Stage 3 PMI performances Year 6 parents 
are invited to come along and help us celebrate our Year 6 Assembly from 
9:15am, please arrive and be seated by 9:10am. The assembly will be run by 
Year 6 and each member will have the chance to share a memory or a highlight 
of their schooling throughout the assembly. Stage 3 PMI students will be 
performing and the Year Six mural will be presented to the school.  
Can Drive - students wear silly socks Friday December 8 
We reached our target - thank you for all your donations - visit the P&C 
Facebook page for more information and to register if you require assistance 
from Southlake Inc. 
Year 6 Fun Day - students have been purchasing tokens this week to use 
at Friday’s fun day. Year 6 have planned stalls and activities to run from 1:45-
2:30pm. Should be a great afternoon. 
Choir Christmas Carols on Friday December 8 from 6pm. The carols will be 
held on the grounds of the Bonnells Bay Salvation Army Church (cnr Station 
Street and Marconi Rd) - all welcome. 
 
Thursday December 14 
Movie Excursion K-4  
Students from Years K-4 will be travelling by bus to Boolaroo to watch the 
movie “Trolls Band Together”, walk to Speers Point Park for a play and lunch 
and then back to school. Students need their hat, fruit break, lunch, recess and 
water bottle in a small backpack. 
Year 6 Farewell 
Year 6 Farewell beginning at 5:30pm. Year 6 parents are encouraged to attend 
the presentation of the Year 6 video in the school hall from 8pm. 
 
Friday December 15 - Last day for students 
Last Day Mufti with a Twist – Reminder 
Purple for Persistence – students may wear their purple shirts or wear their 
comfortable pyjamas for the day. 
Year 6 Clap Out - Year 6 parents are invited to the Year 6 Clap Out. 
Please wait outside Gate 3 until 2:45pm - gates will be opened in time for all to 
attend the clap out. 
 
As this is the final newsletter for 2023, I would like to wish everyone a safe and 
happy holiday and a very merry Christmas. We look forward to seeing everyone 
back here in 2024 - Thursday February 1 will be the first day for students in 
years 1-6 and Monday February 5 will be the first day for our 2024 Kindergarten 
students. 
 
I’d also like to take this opportunity to wish Mrs Boyd all the very best for her 
retirement and thank her for her many years of service to our wonderful 
students and school. We will miss her dearly however we know that she has 
many new adventures planned for her retirement days. 
 
Mrs Warham Principal 

    morisset-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  Facebook 



 

 



 

 

 2024 ENROLMENTS NOW OPEN!  
 Morisset OOSH & VC located on site at Morisset Public School  
 Before School Care, After School Care or Vacation Care  
 
Want the ease of picking up just before netball or swim training and 
they've already had their afternoon tea? Why not book them into after-
noon OOSH? 
 

No time on the weekends for playdates? Let OOSH take care of the 

clean-up while your children have fun playing! 

 

Worried about the cost? With approved ChildCare Subsidy (CCS) 

OOSH could cost as little as $5, including breakie or afternoon tea. 
 
To enrol in Before School Care, After School Care or Vacation Care, 
visit our  
website https://careactivities.org.au/morisset/ and hit ‘enrol now’. 



 

 

ATTENTION:  Year 6 Outgoing Parents 

It would be appreciated if, once you have sorted your student’s school clothes for the year, you may care to donate 

any school clothing that we could possibly use for a change of clothes to the School Office. 

We are always in need of all sizes, sometimes they are given to new parents in the New Year to help them out 

when enrolling at the start of the year, and some we keep for accidents that happen, especially in the wet weather 

periods. 

All donations are gratefully received. 

Thank You 

 

ASTHMA ALERT 

 

 

Summer holidays are an important time for kids with asthma.  

During all the festivities, please don’t forget to keep up your child's asthma management and medicine as prescribed. 

Good asthma management over the holidays means less time off school when kids return in the new year, and less time 

off work for you.   

 

 To make sure your child stays as healthy as possible over the break and into 2024, you can take the following steps:   

 

Check your child’s medication to make sure they’re still in date.   

Keep using your child’s preventer medicine as directed over the summer holidays, even if they’re feeling well.    

If you’re leaving the house or going on holiday, make sure you pack your child’s asthma medicine(s) and a spacer.   

Book an Asthma Review with your doctor to get an updated written Asthma Action Plan during the holidays - you'll need 

this for Term 1 2024. Book in early as doctors can have limited appointments over the Christmas period.  

Use Asthma Australia's School’s Checklist for parents and carers: https://asthma.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/

AA_BTS2022_Asthma-Checklist__digital.pdf  

On behalf of all the staff at Morisset Public School—we hope everyone has a Healthy, Happy and safe 

break over the Christmas period.  All the best for the New Year! 

See you all in 2024 

 



 

 

LUNA PARK EXCURSION 

On Friday Nov 24, our Stage 3 Students (Years 5 & 5) travelled to Sydney for an end of year excursion to Luna 

Park.  They left right on time and arrived at their eagerly awaited destination of Luna Park. 

All the students were on their best behaviour as they didn’t want to miss out on a moments fun at the park. 

The return journey was a bit longer due to Friday afternoon traffic, but all returned, tired but safe from the big day 

out.   

Hopefully the Year 6 students will remember this day fondly as their journey through High School commences in 

2024. 



 

 



 

 

2023 Coast Shelter Christmas Appeal! 
  
We are asking Schools and the Central Coast Community to dig deep this holiday season and donate what they can afford 
to help our Clients accessing Coast Shelter’s services. 
  
There are multiple ways you can get involved this year: 
  
1. Monetary Donation via our Christmas Appeal Website 
2. Food Hampers or age-appropriate gifts 
Give the gift of dignity with a Gift Card for our clients to have choice 
  
For a comprehensive list of items our Clients have suggested, please visit our website 
>>> www.coastshelterchristmasappeal.com.au  
  
We kindly ask that all gifts / food hampers be delivered to Coast Shelter, 346 Mann Street North Gosford, by 
14th December – this will allow enough time for our Staff & Volunteers to distribute the gifts to our Clients throughout the 
Community Centre, Refuge and Transitional Housing before Christmas Day. 
  
 
Thank you for your support this holiday season, no matter how big or small, it will bring some cheer to our clients who are 
doing it tough. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Coast Shelter Events Team 
02 4325 3540 
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